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Notice of New Golf Membership Waitlist Program

Starting April 18, 2022, The Members Club at Marco (the “Club”) announces a New Golf Waitlist 
Program (“New Program”).  The New Program will replace the current Golf Membership Waitlist.  

The New Program terms are:
The Club has created a new Membership category titled, “Golf Waitlist Membership”.  Golf Waitlist 
Membership membership opportunities will be made available for application by the persons on 
the current Golf Membership Waitlist, and such other persons as determined by the Club. 

Any persons on the current Golf Membership Waitlist that do not become a Golf Waitlist 
Membership Member will no longer be on the current Golf Membership Waitlist which is 
discontinued as of May 15, 2022. 

The Club has established a non-refundable fee for persons wishing to acquire a Golf Waitlist 
Membership of $10,000, which fee may be adjusted from time to time by the Club.

This is only an overview and summary of the New Program.  Every person who desires to obtain a 
Golf Waitlist Membership should carefully read the Club Membership Plan and all the referenced 
documents in the Club Membership Plan and should seek professional advice to evaluate these 
documents and should not rely on this Overview.  Each person must follow the instructions to 
deliver a fully completed and signed Application, along with payment for the required 
non-refundable Fee. In the event the Membership Application is not acted upon favorably by the 
Club in its sole discretion, any fees paid will be fully refunded, without interest.

Note that the Club Owner retains the right to make amendments to the Membership Plan and 
Club documents from time to time as it sees fit, without prior notice. 

All inquiries regarding the above Notice or Membership in the Club or the Membership Plan and 
referenced documents should be directed to the Membership office at the Club via online 
submission or calling (239) 642-2635.  You may call or visit the Membership Office, conveniently 
located within the Fiddler’s Creek Community in the clubhouse at the Rookery Golf Course, 3433 
Club Center Boulevard, Naples, Florida 34114.


